ST. ANNE'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL FOR GIRLS Q
Act justly, love tenderly, walk humbly with your God y

February 2024
Dear Parents/Carer
Re: World Book Day - 7t March

World Book Day is an annual celebration of reading, authors, and books, observed in over 100
countries worldwide. This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, March 7th, and
we have some special activities planned for our students.

To make this day even more enjoyable and interactive for our students, we are inviting them to
come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book. This could be anything from Harry
Potter to Matilda, from The Cat in the Hat to Alice in Wonderland — the possibilities are endless! We
believe this will not only foster their creativity but also encourage a love for reading and storytelling.

In addition to the dress-up day, we are also kindly asking for a voluntary donation of £1 per student.
These donations will go towards supporting our school library and promoting literacy initiatives. We
greatly appreciate any contributions made towards this cause.

We also encourage students to bring along the book that inspired their costume, as they will have
the opportunity to share it with their classmates.

Students should take into account their fimetable for that day and choose clothing that makes it as
easy as possible to be able to fully engage in their learning. Mindful dress choice is key to ensuring
health and safety is not compromised and all members of our learning family can fully participate in
their day of learning.

We are looking forward to seeing all the creative costumes on World Book Day and creating lasting
memories with our students. Thank you for your support in making this day a success!

Yours faithfully,
D (D/«;jj

Mr D Delaney
Assistant Headteacher
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